NOTIFICATION OF HYDRANT FLUSHING ON

Thursday, May 24, 2018
From: Pierce Chin, Supervisor of Planning, SUEZ Water Westchester (ext.5334)
Re: Distribution System Flushing — Village of Tuckahoe

SUEZ Water Westchester crews will be flushing fire hydrants and blow offs in the Village of
Tuckahoe at locations as shown on the attached sheet between the hours of 7:30am and 4pm.

We would appreciate it if you would include information on your web site concerning our
hydrant flushing program.

A temporary slight discoloration of the water and a decrease in water pressure may be noted as
a result of opening the hydrants. If you experience this discoloration of water, please run your
cold water in a basement sink for 15-20 minutes. This should clear your problem. Please make
sure during this flushing period that you check your cold water for discoloration. If the water is
discolored, please flush your line as mentioned above before attempting to do any laundry.

Our workers will carry out this task between 7:30am and 4:00pm. Our workers have company
identification cards for your security.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

The following Hydrants may be flushed on or within 3 working days after the above
referenced date.

TUCKAHOE

e Gifford St. 288 ft. West of White Plains Rd.
e McKinley St. 262 ft. East of White Plains Rd.



